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PRESS RELEASE

Winslow Police Department received a complaint from a Town of Winslow resident regarding a
misdelivered package on Friday, May 3, 2024. The package was sent from California and the
resident advised that they had not ordered anything nor were they expecting any delivery. The
package was subsequently opened, and multiple bags of pills were discovered inside. The pills
presumptively tested positive as Fentanyl. A second package containing more pills was delivered
on Saturday, May 4, 2023. The total weight of the pills is approximately 29.5 pounds. Typically,
the street value of a gram of Fentanyl is between $150-200, and pills can sell for as much as $60
each. The potential street value could be up to 2 million dollars.

This is an on-going investigation, and no further information is available for release at this

time.

Randy L. Wing,
Deputy Chief of Police



